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Updated contact information  
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
I will shortly send out individual emails to all IMU members regarding your contact 
information for the IMU. 
It is particularly important this year as we are organizing our General Assembly in 2018, and 
all information regarding the GA will be conveyed electronically using the information that you 
have provided. 
The most recent contact information regarding the IMU members can be found at 

https://www.mathunion.org/membership/imu-members 
 
We will send you the email addresses that we use when we contact your country. Please 
take time to check if you want us to update them. 
 
Please reply to me with Cc to manager@mathunion.org 
- Confirming that the information above is correct, or 
- Sending corrected/updated information. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Sincerely  
 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
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